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As a registered Licensed Professional Counselor, I support this bill. Conversion 

therapy has been proven time and time again to be ineffective, harmful, and 

dangerous to the children it purports to protect. Banning conversion therapy in 

Oregon is a step towards protecting our children from abusive and harmful practices.  


